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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 27 – 26th June, 2020 

 

 

A very warm and sunny week with about 87 children able to come into school. 

Government guidance for a relaxing of the 2 metre social distancing to 1 metre + comes into force on Saturday 4th July 2020 

and as a result we may be able to welcome back more children in Reception and Year One. 

If you would like your Reception or Year One child to be considered for a place for the week commencing 6th July 2020, then 

you need to contact the school office by Tuesday 30th June to indicate this. 

 

Classes for September 2020 

While we are still unsure what school will look like in September 2020, as we await further government guidance on the full 

re-opening of school, we are preparing and praying that all children will be returning. 

 

Class teachers for September will be: 

Nursery – Mrs Clarke 

Reception – Miss Stephenson, Miss Turner 

Year One – Miss McCoy. Miss Pate/Miss Gripton 

Year Two – Miss Brown, Mrs Galvin 

Year Three – Miss McClenaghan, Miss Clohessy 

Year Four – Mrs Peplow, Miss Barnes 

Year Five – Ms Mobberley, Miss Buckley 

Year Six – Mrs Taylor/Mrs Willdig, Mrs Gregory 

 

Good Shepherd Mass 

Usually at this time of year a number of Y6 children represent the school at the mass and present a cheque for the Father 

Hudson’s Society charity from monies raised during our Lenten charity collections. 

This year, while we cannot physically be there, we are all invited to a live streaming of the mass from St Chad’s Cathedral led 

by Archbishop Bernard Longley. 

It will take place on 29th June 2020 at 10 am.  To join please use the link https://www.stchadscathedral.org.uk. 

If you would like to donate to the Good Shepherd Appeal please visit https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/2020GSA. 

 

Prayers 

We continue to pray for those individuals and families affected by COVID-19. 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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